
 

 
 
29th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
  
I am writing to update you on the arrangements for the upcoming NEU strikes, scheduled for 
Wednesday 5 and Friday 7 July 2023.  
   
Below is our intended plan for the strike days:   
  
Wednesday 5th July   
  
• The school will be open for all years; 7, 8, 9 and 10.  
• Year 12 Induction Week will continue as planned.  
• Year 6 Induction Day will continue as planned.  
  
Friday 7th July   
  
• Activity Day will continue as planned, for all year groups.  
  
As mentioned previously, staff are not obliged to inform the school of their intention to strike. 
Therefore, the plan above is what we intend to deliver. If anything should change, we will inform 
parents of these changes as soon as we possibly can.   
  
If you hear nothing further from me, please take the above as the plan for the two strike days.  
 
 
 

 
 
Mr D Whales 
Acting Principal 
Ken Stimpson Community School 
 


